
Hello, I am writing in opposition to this bill to remove funding from Prairie Public. Although I 
moved to MN two years ago, I still watch and listen to programming from PP every week. They 
are a valuable resource to ND and beyond. Even from afar, I am able to keep up with ND news 
and events through their trusted reporting and radio programming which I can listen to online. 
One small example of why I love PP is that I appreciate their commitment to ND heritage and 
have greatly benefitted from their work whether via shows, interviews, etc regarding cultural 
practices including local foods and have implemented these within my own German from Russia 
heritage traditions. Please continue to fund Prairie Public, it would be a true shame to see us 
lose this resource.  
 
Thank you, 
Medora Frei 


